D-Link

Date: 2021-09-10

FCC ID: KA2BGX1000A1

AUTHORIZATION LETTER

To whom it may concern:
I, the undersigned Brett Adair of D-Link Corporation hereby authorize ML Jean of D-Link
Corporation to act on my behalf in all matters relating to all processes required in FCC

and any communication needed with the national authority. Any and all acts carried out
by ML Jean on my behalf shall have the same effects as acts of our own.

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact
us.

Thank you!

Sincerely yours,

D-Link Corporation
Tel: 714-885-6282
Fax: 866-743-4589
E-mail: brett.adair@us.dlink.com
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